PRESS RELEASE

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING
Cooperstown Road & Wanek Road
Devil's River Bridge
Town of New Denmark
Brown County

A public informational meeting will be held by the Town of New Denmark for the bridge
replacements of the Cooperstown Road Bridge and the Wanek Road Bridges over the Devil's
River. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the proposed bridge replacements along
Cooperstown Road and Wanek Road.

Discussion will focus on the closures of Cooperstown Road and Wanek Road at the bridges and
the construction schedule of the bridge replacements.

The meeting will be held in the Town of New Denmark Town Hall, located at 5531 W Town Hall
Road, Denmark, Wisconsin during the town board meeting on Monday, December 12, 2016 at
7:30 pm. A short presentation of the proposed bridge deck replacement will be provided by

representatives of the consulting firm of Ayres Associates. All interested persons are invited to
attend.

William Krueger, Town of New Denmark — Town Board Chairman



